

WHEATLAND-CHILI CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

13 Beckwith Avenue, Scottsville, NY 14546

Deborah Leh, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

585.889.6246 deborah_leh@wheatland.k12.ny.us

June 30, 2016

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Deborah Leh, Ed.D.

RE: Approval of Authorization of Payment of Fingerprinting Fees

By Board of Education Policy (#6170), the Board may authorize the payment of fees for fingerprinting on behalf of certain prospective employees. We have past practice of paying these fees for our classified staff members (cafeteria workers, bus drivers, and paraprofessionals) if they do not have such clearance due to their modest salaries. I am recommending continued Board authorization for the payment of these fees.